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Hold this space… 
 

Would you like to sponsor an edition?  
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Welcome to your new look 
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The Delamere Park Squirrel! 
Have you seen the carved squirrel outside the club house?  
 

We would welcome your thoughts on what to do with the remainder 
of the oak tree from which this squirrel was carved (by sculptress 
Angela Sidwell). Do we want a family of squirrels? Where would you 
like to see it or them?  

 

Your comments please to news@delamerepark.co.uk 

Remember, remember - 7th November 
Bonfire extravaganza on Saturday 7th November.  Get ready for a dazzling fireworks display 
and a spectacular bonfire on the green. This is a great event that is funded by your generous 
donations.  We look forward to seeing both familiar and new faces at this event! 

The eighth annual produce show, held this year on the 12th September, 
saw many unique and fantastic entries, thank you to all who contributed 
and attended. The competition categories included; Vegetables & Fruit, 
Flowers & Plants, Floral Art, Home craft and Handicraft & Hobbies. John 
Muir was in attendance to handout the prizes to the winning entries. 

This year however did see fewer entries than the previous year and 
so we encourage anyone who is interested in competing in next 
year’s produce show to contact the Gardeners Club, who meet in 
the Park Room on the 4th Monday of every month. Finally, we 
would like to thank the sponsors of the raffle for their generous 
contributions. 

News from the 8th Annual Garden, Craft & Produce Show 
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Letter to the editor: 
I haven’t written to you before but I am now very 

concerned by the number of speeding motorist 

(mainly residents) in Delamere Park. This is a 

major safety issue which we all need to  help 

resolve . I believe it’s the same offenders each time 

but either way we need to stop it. Please can you 

raise the issue in the next news letter and propose 

that we change the speed limit to 20mph 

throughout the park. Thanks in advance Henry. 

 

Comments please? 
If you have any topic that you wish to raise 
please contact us via the email address with 
your story, name and street name. 
These views and opinions are not representative of DPML or the 
Trustees 

Forthcoming events: 

Delamere Park Pals - Usually meet at 7pm in 
the Club House bar on the last Thursday of 
every month 

This is a group for anyone who lives alone 
providing company, outings etc. Contact 
Christine (301699), Pam (889665) or Barbara 
(882533) for further details. 

Gardening Club - 26th October 

8pm in the Park Room.  Game show, film and 
items for sale.  Non member fee applies. 

Book Club - 17th November 

We will be reviewing the book “Summer 
House with Swimming Pool” by Herman 
Koch. 

Ladies Club - Dates below 

October 12th: Decorating Christmas cakes 

November 9th: Valuation of antiques 

December 7th: Christmas party 

Bridge Afternoon - 27th November 

In aid of Genie Networks.  Meeting in the 
Club House at 1pm for a 1.30pm start.  
Tickets are £30 per table of 4 and include 
afternoon tea.  Tickets are available from Lyn 
Crawford - 01606 883852 

What is Rummikub? 
Pat invites you to come along on Friday’s at 
2pm in the Club House bar. 

Free Classifieds (under £50) 

Modern style black leather arm chair. £10 
ono Tel Lesley: 07725 809100 

Britney Spears Believe perfume gift set. £5 
ono Tel Emma: 07951 222 455 

Hand painted bird box, brand new. £5 Tel 
Lesley: 07725 809100 

Information on all groups, classes and 
activities that meet regularly are available 
through Delamere Park reception or online at 
www.delamerepark.co.uk 

The squash season has 
had a shaky start for 
Delamere Park men's 
team. The first match 
against Crewe Vagrants 

was forfeited as the team were not up to full 
strength and they lost the following two 
matches against Grove Park and Alsager. 

The next match is at home against Alderley 
Edge on 15th October and we wish the team 
all the best. 

The first match for the ladies team was 
cancelled.  The next match is Monday 12th 
October against Northern Crosby.  Good luck 
ladies! 

The squash teams are always looking for 
new players.  If you are interested please 
contact squash@delamerepark.co.uk.  

Squash News 

 

Pilates Notice: 

I am thinking about starting an early morning 
“Power Pilates” class for people who work.  If 
you would be interested or would like 
further information please contact Lesley at 
Pilates Plus on 07725 809100 

Water Aerobics - Wednesdays at 11am 

Cost is £2, all of which is donated to St Luke’s 
Hospice.  Please bring a pair of cotton trainer 
socks as the bottom of the pool can be 
slippery. 
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